# THE ARGYLE NEWSLETTER







Meet Carol – A Cherished Member of The Argyle Family! Carol has been a beloved resident at The Argyle for over four years and is one of our incredible resident ambassadors! She takes great pride in welcoming new residents, showing them around, introducing them to others, and helping them settle into our wonderful community. Carol grew up in Wheat Ridge, Colorado, and developed a passion for horses at a young age. She was a proud Westernaire, riding in the Denver Stock Show for many years as well as the Fort Worth Stock Show. She even competed in rodeos across the Midwest! Beyond her love for horses, Carol built a successful career in sales. Her favorite color is yellow, and when it comes to ice cream, she loves getting the variety pack so she can enjoy multiple flavors. We are so grateful to have Carol as part of The Argyle family!

April is a great month for meteor showers. One of which is the Lyrids meteor shower, which appears from April 16th to April 26th each year. There's another one called the Eta Aquariids meteor shower that can be seen onwards from April 21st.

After a 1,500-year break, the first Olympics of the modern era took place on April 6, 1896, in Athens.

On April 11, 1970, Apollo 13 was launched and ran into difficulties about two days later. It was then that the famous line "Houston, we've had a problem here" was said, and is today usually misquoted.

On April 14, 1912, the famous Titanic ship hit an iceberg and sank on her first and only voyage.

The explosion of the Chernobyl nuclear plant in Ukraine occurred on April 26, 1986, which forced everyone within a 300-mile radius to be evacuated.

For all the car enthusiasts out there, Ford unveiled their first Mustang on April 17, 1964, costing \$2,368.

The first Earth Day was celebrated on April 22,



# **Monthly Resident Meeting**

Q: Can we get instructions for how to use the vending machine and can you give them to new residents moving forward.

A: Yes, we can certainly get those instructions and thank you for suggesting we give them to all new move ins.

Q: When will the Salon open?

A: As soon as we hire someone. We have been looking and have the job posted for a stylist. We thought we had one last month but they backed out at the last minute. We are working diligently trying to get one hired.

Q: Will there be a Garden Club so residents can plant and care for the outside pots?

A: Yes, We will have a garden club meeting in early May and we will work with the residents to get the pots and raised beds planted and come up with a schedule of what resident is caring for what area and when.

Q: When will the exterior doors get replaced?

A: The plan is mid-May but that is subject to change depending on when the doors come in.

### **EMPLOYEE of the Month**

Diosela Soto

We are proud to recognize Diosela Soto as this month's Employee of the Month! Originally from Durango, Mexico, Diosela has been a valued member of the Argyle team for the past year. She has lived in Denver, Colorado, for over 35 years and comes from a family dedicated to caregiving—her mother has also been part of the Argyle team for over a year.

Diosela is a devoted mother to two daughters and a son. In her free time, she enjoys staying active by going to the gym. Her hard work, dedication, and friendly nature have not gone unnoticed by our residents, who have shared their appreciation for her kindness and exceptional service. Residents describe Diosela as helpful, hardworking, and always providing outstanding care.

We are grateful for Diosela's commitment to our community and congratulate her on this well-deserved recognition!

# LAST MONTH'S HIGHLIGHTS



#### **ANNOUNCEMENTS**





Amy Garcia, Resident Care Director

The Argle is pleased to welcime Amy Garcia as our New Resident Care Director. Amy will be overseeing the care staff. Amy has dedicated 13 years to working in senior care, bringing extensive experience and compassion to the field. She has been a resident of Colorado for 29 years and originally grew up in Southern California. Amy is married and a proud mother of five. She enjoys spending her free time with her family, engaging in outdoor activities such as camping, swimming, and paddleboarding —especially during the summer and fall, her favorite seasons. She is excited to be part of this community and looks forward to the achievements and opportunities ahead.



Jonathan Cuttler, Actvities Supervisor

The Argyle is pleased to welcome Jonathan Cutler as our new Activities Supervisor. With five years of experience in senior living activities, Jonathan brings a passion for creating engaging and innovative programs for residents. Originally from Salt Lake City, Utah, he moved to Colorado nearly two years ago. He is eager to learn more about our residents' interests and looks forward to introducing exciting, creative, and unique activities and outings. Outside of work, Jonathan enjoys hiking, going to the movies, and playing poker. He also has a beloved dog, Sophie, who is a mix of Australian Shepherd and Corgi. Please join us in giving Jonathan a warm welcome!



# STAFF BIRTHDAYS

## RESIDENT BIRTHDAYS

4/2

# Easter Brunch

Join us for Easter Brunch on Sunday, April 20th, from 10 AM to 1 PM! Enjoy photos with the Easter Bunny from 10:30 AM to noon, and an Easter egg hunt for the kids at 1 PM. Reserve by April 16th at the front desk—seating is limited!



Cost for Guests: \$15 Kids age 5-10: \$10 Kids under 5: Free

4/2 Yaroslav Navikov 4/10 Jeromy ONeil 4/13 Josephine Vanderman 4/19 Susanne Aeverman 4/22 Amy Garcia 4/23 Allison Kime 4/24 Andres Vega 4/25 Audrianna Pena 4/28 Jenelle Martin

Perry Admire 4/3 **Edward Walker** 4/4 Cici Curtis Judy Dalla 4/7 Julio Martinez **Danny Tavenner** 4/16 Willie Armendariz 4/17 Gary Fielder 4/23 Alicia Briones Georgeann Ryan 4/24 Conrad Milbauer 4/25 Ruby Wilbur 4/28 Jane Bida